
What’s Happening Here?
Add Protected Bike Lanes Shorten Pedestrian Crossings

Calm Traffic Maintain Traffic Capacity

  NYC DOT will implement street safety improvements at 34th Ave., Broadway 
  to 69th St.: 

•	 Install protected bike lanes on both sides of 34th Ave. 

•	 Install pedestrian islands to shorten crossing distances and calm traffic. 

•	 Install standard bike lanes on 59th St. and 60th St. between 34th Ave.  
and 39th Ave.

Implementation begins Fall 2022

 Existing: 
 34th Ave. at 61st St. 

 Proposed: 
 4th Ave. at St. Marks Pl., BK 

               34th Ave., Broadway to 69th St.  
                   Street Safety Improvements

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Queens Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.2510 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


